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A strong commitment to a sustainable

future 

On 22 April, the world celebrated Earth Day, an event that reaffirms a

shared commitment to a sustainable future. For the WorldSkills Lyon

2024 Organizing Committee, sustainable development is not just a

priority, it's part of our identity.  

 
The Committee's sustainable development department is in charge of

ensuring the implementation of sustainable practices in all aspects of

the Competition, with dedicated representatives in each department, and

in collaboration with external service providers who support us in

achieving our objectives. 

 
The Competition marks a real turning point, notably in terms of the

WorldSkills Occupational Standards, which now include sustainable

practices as an integral aspect of demonstrating skills excellence.

WorldSkills Lyon 2024 will therefore be the first WorldSkills Competition

to assess all Competitors on sustainable practice.  

Find out more about our

sustainability initiatives

https://worldskills2024.com/en/sustainability/


Three of the skills represented at

WorldSkills Lyon 2024 are linked to

water conversation, respect for

natural ressources, and biodiversity

Water Technology

Discover the skill

Landscape Gardening

Discover the skill

Renewable Energy

Discover the skill

The faces of sustainability at WorldSkills

Lyon 2024 

https://worldskills2024.com/en/skills/water-technology/
https://worldskills2024.com/en/skills/landscape-gardening/
https://worldskills2024.com/en/skills/renewable-energy/


Samuel Torikian (Sustainable

Development Manager) and

Manon Pustel (Sustainable

Development Officer) tell you more

about sustainable development and

how it is shaping the upcoming

Competition. 



Watch video



Highlights of the launch and opening of our

traveling photo exhibition "Le Bon Geste au Bon

Moment" (the Right Gesture at the Right Time)

https://www.instagram.com/p/C6Dz7zIoZS1/
https://www.instagram.com/p/C6Dz7zIoZS1/
https://www.instagram.com/p/C6Dz7zIoZS1/


📷The opening of our photo exhibition, which parallels the excellence of

sporting and professional gestures, took place on 19 April, during the ASUL

Vaulx-en-Velin's handball game against Clermont.  

    

🙌We'd like to extend our warmest thanks to all those who took part in the

event.  

 
📢This traveling exhibition, which is part of our Sports & Skills programme,

is now making its way to other locations in Lyon. More info coming soon. 

 
 



Sports & Skills



https://worldskills2024.com/en/sports-and-skills/


Volunteers Programme:

There's still time to join us!

Come take part in the organization of an international event and

experience an enriching, unique, and unforgettable adventure.

Registration is open until 31 May. Don't wait, contact us! 

More info

WorldSkillsLyon2024.com

WorldSkills Lyon 2024

34 Rue de La Soie, 69100, Villeurbanne

Email sent to {{contact.EMAIL}}
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